
Planning and Development Committee – 15 October 2019 
 
 
From: Paul Cracknell <Paul.Cracknell@WESTOXON.GOV.UK>  
Sent: 03 October 2019 11:55 
To: 'Events Coordination <EventsCoordination@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
(EventsCoordination@Oxfordshire.gov.uk)' <EventsCoordination@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>; 'Croxton 
John (John.Croxton@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk)' <John.Croxton@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk> 
Cc: 'Butcher Steve (Steve.Butcher@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk)' 
<Steve.Butcher@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk>; Sharon Groth <sharon.groth@witney-tc.gov.uk>; 
Debra Courtenay-Crane <Debra.Courtenay-Crane@publicagroup.uk> 
Subject: Application for Road Closure - Witney wonderland Festival - 29/30 November and 6 
December 2019 
 
Please find attached a couple of applications for road closure orders relating to the above event. 
 
This is the first time we have had such applications (although I understand that the event – which 
takes place in St Mary’s Church – was held for the first time last year. 
 
Whilst the application mentions the highway from Mount House to the Henry Box School, I assume 
that you would wish the route through Station Lane to remain open? 
 
Sharon – I have copied you in to this as it appears that the Town council has not been consulted and 
I wondered if you might have a view. 
 
Debra – are you aware of this from a licensing perspective? 
 
Regards 
 
Paul 
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